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To provide feedback on the newsletter, please click here. Website: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/ 

Staff Training Day 

Monday 4th December 
Just a reminder that next Monday is our next 
staff training day. As ever, the site will be 
closed for all students for the whole day and 
students will return us as normal for 8.30am 
on Tuesday. 

Maybe an opportunity to make a start on the 
Christmas shopping list? 

National Online Safety: Social Media and Mental Health 

Social media is often pigeonholed as having a purely negative impact on children’s mental health. Children and young people are 

now growing up in a world dominated by technology, and social media plays a major role in their lives. This balanced guide exam-

ines both the positive and negative impacts that social media can have on young people and their mental health. 

In the guide on page 2, you'll find tips on a number of topics, including mental wellbeing, addiction and cyberbullying. 

  Which Week? 
This Week: Mon 27th Nov Oct (Week 1)

Next Week: Monday 4th Dec (Week 2) 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

Inside Kingshurst 

Parental Feedback 

As we approach the final month of the first academic 

term, we once again, like to pause in order to offer our 

parents and carers the opportunity to provide us with 

feedback, that continues to inform and provide valua-

ble information for the us to analyse and reflect upon. 

In response to your feedback, we have further streamlined this to make it even 

quicker to complete and be accessed via the hyperlink imbedded below:  

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE PARENTAL SURVEY 

Careers Fair: THIS Thursday            
@ 3.05-5pm 

We look forward to welcoming our students, parents and carers 
to this Thursday’s annual Careers Fair! The event takes place in 
the Main Hall and Foyer with over 50 different exhibitors from 
universities, employers, apprenticeship providers, colleges and 
work-based learning. 

ALL students, parents and carers are invited to attend 
from 3.05pm-5pm and will be able to park in the Academy car 
park and make their way through the gates by the old ’turning 
circle’ in addition to the pedestrian entrance. 

It was super to have 
the Gareth from the 
University of Lin-
coln return back to 
us last week to 
work with our Year 
13 students who 
are applying to uni-
versity as we speak! 
Exciting times! 

Tuesday: Drop Down Day 
Every year, similar to most schools the Acade-
my ‘collapses’ the normal timetable to com-
plete focussed work for the day. 

This Tuesday (28th Nov) will be our first Drop 
Down Day of the year where students will 
attend and attire themselves as normal but will 
then move on to a specific focus for the day 
that will consist of the following: 

 Yr.7 - Science of Digestion 

 Yr.8 - Food or DT 

 Yr.9 - Design for Society 

 Yr.10 - Citizenship 

 Yr.11 - 11 W band/ X band Options 

 6th Form - Careers 

Watch this space for news of festive events taking place at the Academy in next week’s Inside Kingshurst 
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